
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

October 2020 
 
 

 
Sixth Form Open Evening 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
On Thursday 19 November, we will be holding our Sixth Form Open Evening 
virtually online.  
 
The purpose of the evening is to introduce you to the exciting and diverse curriculum 
our Sixth Form will be offering for September 2021. There will be subject videos on 
the school’s website as well as information videos about what we can offer your child 
in the Sixth Form. This will go live on the website on Thursday 19 November at 
5:30pm. 
 
Many Year 11 students are unsure of their next steps and the informative videos will 
provide a chance to find out about each subject and to see how a personalised study 
programme can be built.  
 
Following this open evening, all Year 11 students will meet with a member of senior 
staff to discuss their Post 16 options. Students will also participate in a Sixth Form 
Discovery day on Thursday 17 December where students will register an interest in 
subjects, more information about this will be sent out in the next few weeks.   
 
Application packs will be issued in January, which will include our blocked curriculum 
so that students will be able to look at course combinations.  
 
A well-informed choice is crucial at this stage of your child’s education and we 
strongly encourage you and your child to take part so they can make the best choice 
on their next stage of education.  
 
Should you have any questions or need to get in contact with me, please email me: 
6thformOE@astleycooper.herts.sch.uk  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Miss C East      

              Head of Sixth Form     
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